
LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE & PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

The Department of Management in collaboration with Rajagiri College of Social Sciences 

(Autonomous) Kerala, organised a cultural exchange programme on 21 August 2023, from 

11.30 to 1.40 pm. The aim of this programme was to provide an opportunity for students to 

experience culture, share knowledge with each other, promote appreciation of other cultures, 

and inculcate an understanding of how to live in peace and harmony. Students of both 

colleges represented their state’s art, culture, history, heritage, language, etc. This mutual 

interaction between students from both states has helped to celebrate unity in diversity and 

strengthen our existing traditional bond. 
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Student singing Telangana Folk Song 


